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Mountain View Elementary PTSO 
General Meeting Minutes 

September 10, 2018 
5:30pm in MVES Media Center 

 
Meeting called to order by: Jodie Lemly, President 
 
Attendance: David Blackburn, Jodie Lemly, Monica Eller, Natalie Lea, Camillia 
Tibbs, Connie Howell, Bradley Eller, Christy Denny 
 
Officer’s Reports: 
Treasurer: given by Camillia Tibbs  
Total Budget Beginning Balance for 2018-2019 School Year: $9,556.94 
 
Minutes: Being first meeting, no previous minutes were read or accepted. 
 
New Business: moderated by Jodie Lemly 
*Non-Profit Status has been corrected. All that will be needed is to fill out an E-
Tax Card annually during tax time. 
*Motion to amend bylaw section about Teacher Representatives was approved 
unanimously by the Board. Current Bylaws stated Executive board will have (1) 
K-3 teacher and (1) 4-6 teacher. The amended bylaws now state that the 
Executive board will have 3 teacher representatives. Pachia Wayt moved schools 
and Megan Lawrence will be filling her position. The three teacher 
representatives will be Connie Howell, Megan Lawrence and Sarah McLeese. 
This will make our current PTSO Executive Board for 2018-2019 school year as 
follows:  

President: Jodie Lemly 
 Vice President: Monica Eller 
 Treasurer: Camillia Tibbs 
 Secretary: Natalie Lea 
 Teacher Representative: Connie Howell 
 Teacher Representative: Sarah McLeese 
 Teacher Representative: Megan Lawrence 
*Two officer positions have been filled. Bradley Eller will be the Team Leader 
Representative and Christy Denny will serve as Communications Officer. The 
Board eagerly approved their help. 
*PTSO will continue partnership with McDonalds, Village Inn, and Wendy’s for 
fundraising events. 
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*Dollar Days will be last Friday of each month as a fundraiser. Schedule is as 
follows: 

September: Hat or Minions 
 October: Hat or Super Hero 
 November: Hat or Twin Day 
 December: Hat or Ugly Sweater 
 January: Hat or Wacky Day 
 February: Hat or School Spirit 
 March: Hat or March Madness 
 April: Hat or Hawaiian Attire 
 
*Fall Festival is set for October 4th. PTSO will be in charge of cotton candy 
booth. 
*Board is planning to offer the Spaghetti Fundraiser in the Fall and the Spring 
this year. 
*Mr. Blackburn mentioned the need to purchase 8 security cameras to add 
around the school. The Board voted and approved to purchase the 8 cameras at 
around $70/each. 
 
Next Board Meeting is scheduled for October 8, 2018. 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Natalie Lea, secretary 


